From: Gambescia, Sandra (CDC/CCID/NCIRD) 
Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2008 10:32 AM
To: NCIRD Immunization Grantee Mailbox (CDC)
Subject: Pentacel guidance for providers; level 2

CDC has developed a guidance document for providers on the use of Pentacel and Pediarix.  The attached document will be supplied to McKesson and inserted into shipment containers for orders that include Pentacel.  Grantees are welcome to reproduce this document and distribute to providers as appropriate.

 

This document can be found on the CDC website at:

http://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/programs/vmbip/downloads/agm/pent-gp-508.doc 
